
Recorder Lessons for Year 2 - September 2018 

Dear Parents, 
  
I have been approached by parents regarding the possibility of peripatetic recorder 
lessons being available for children in Year 2.  As some of you probably know, I 
taught recorder for many years at Swanmore until my full time role meant it was no 
longer sustainable. However I still very much believe that learning the recorder is an 
ideal musical start for many infant children. 
  
With this in mind I am trying to discover whether there would be enough interest to 
enable a group to start this September.  The lessons will probably be taught by Mrs 
Staniforth, our current woodwind teacher, which would also ensure a smooth 
transition into other woodwind instruments if required. 
  
I would envisage groups of 6 children with each lesson lasting 30 minutes. To make 
the lessons financially viable for the school there would be a charge of £45 a term. 
  
Please let myself or the office know if your child would like to learn. As long as there 
is sufficient interest then I will inform you of the details before the end of term. 
  
Regards, 
  
Belinda Brown 

Music Leader 
 


